
March 18, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Winston Michael Ray 

America’s Silver Rights Leader 

NAABL 

2016 Toledano Street 

New Orleans, LA 70115 

 

Dear Mr. Ray: 

 

Thank you for your letter of March 15, 1996 to Review Board Chairman John Tunheim regarding the 

work of the Board.  Mr. Tunheim has asked me to respond to you. 

 

The Assassination Records Review Board is an independent federal agency overseeing the release of 

records related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  The Board’s mandate, as 

articulated in The President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act of 1992, does not 

include records related to the assassination of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 

 

I have enclosed materials on the Review Board’s work for your information. 

 

Again, thank you for your letter.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if we may be of additional 

assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 

enclosure 


